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Marguerite McLean -~ L O O - i b B  - 7-3, 
From: Marguerite McLean 

Sent: 
To: Kiwanis Curry 

Cc: 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 100468 

P e r  this e-mail. i will add "d/b/a clubipcom" t o  the docket t i t le  

Marguerite H. McLean 
Commission Depuiy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Ofice of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
850-313-6770 

Friday, April 08, 201 1 9.40 AM 

Hong Wang; Dorothy Menasco; Nonnye Grant 

- 
From: Nonnye Grant 
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2011 9:36 AM 
To: Kiwanis Curry 
Cc: Hong Wang; Dorothy Menasco; Marguerite McLean 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 100468 

Thanks Kiwanis for your phone call As I said, MCD (company code) will remain with 
the same as originally assigned when the docket was opened with the "d/b/a 
clubip.com" per your phone call and e-mail. As you stated we never showed the 2nd 
d/b/a in either MCD or the docket title. Marguerite will re-update the docket title 
Thanks for your help. Nonnye 

From: Kiwanis Curry 
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2011 9:23 AM 
To: Nonnye Grant; Hong Wang 
Cc: Dorothy Menasco; Marguerite McLean 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 100468 

Good Morning, 

I apologize for the inconvenience, but I misunderstood the company's intentions. Apparently the 
company wants to drop its second d/b/a "lpsmile" which is not listed in the docket title or in MCD. Please 
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do not change the name in MCD. It should remain Netline Communications Corp., d/b/a clubip.com. 
please add the dba back to the docket title. Again, I apologize for the mix up. 
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Thanks 

From: Nonnye Grant 
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2011 8:56 AM 
To: Hong Wang 
Cc: Dorothy Menasco; Marguerite McLean; Kiwanis Curry 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 100468 

Hong, Dorothy sent this to me also. I have called Kiwanis and left a message for her to 
call me. I have no problem removing the d/b/a, but I need to know if they are planning 
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on reinstating the original IXC registration, or if the will be a new one. If they are going to use the original 
one, I will need to make a comment in MCD on the new company code, that it was assigned in error. Once I 
hear from her I will update MCD and correct the utility field in CMS also. Thanks, N 

From: Hong Wang 
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2011 8:41 AM 
To: Nonnye Grant 
Cc: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 100468 

Nonnye, please see the e-mails below. Thanks! 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Thursday, April 07, 2011 4:54 PM 
To: Marguerite McLean; Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Hong Wang; Kiwanis Curry; Mary Macko 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 100468 

Marguerite, I updated the utilities and parties lists in CMS based on Kiwanis' information below. 

Matilda, please print an updated CASR for the docket file. 

From: Kiwanis Curry 
Sent: Thursday, April 07,2011 4:18 PM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Dorothy Menasco 
Subjed: Docket No. 100468 

Hi Marguerite, 

The docket title for docket no. 100468-TI needs to be changed. The company has decided not to use the d/b/a clubip.com. 
Please remove the d/b/a from the company's name in the docket title. 

Thanks 

Ms. Kiwanis L. Curry 
Regulatory Analyst 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Regulatory Analysis 
Certification & Enforcement Section 

Phone (850) 413-6662 
Fax (850) 413-6663 
Email: kcurrv@Dsc.state.fl.us 

4/8/2011 


